
From: dorcas whitfield  
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 10:05 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: The Proposed Incinerator

You don't often get email from Learn why this is important

We wish to register our very strong objection to this incinerator. We are in agreement with 
the objections of Fenland District Council. It is beyond comprehension that anyone can 
think that this proposed incinerator is suitable for this location given the pollution resulting 
from chimneys and 300 lorry movements daily sweeping over the already heavily 
polluted town and nearby schools.

This incinerator will be of no benefit to the town whatsoever. There are more than enough 
job vacancies in the area, in fact there is a shortage of labour.

Mr R West
Mrs E Whitfield
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